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DATE:   August 10, 2015 
 
TO:    Procurement Directors 

 
FROM:   Chief 
                         Contract and Financial Assistance Policy Division  
                         Office of Policy 
   Office of Acquisition Management 
 
SUBJECT:  “Guidance for Procurement Officials” Webpage Refresh 
 
SUMMARY:  This policy flash provides updated links to the resources provided on the 
“Guidance for Procurement Officials” webpage.  We are refreshing the webpage to update 
its information and tools; provide new search capabilities; and redesign it to make 
information easier to find.  As a result, new URLs are being created to access specific 
information on the page.  The specific “links” (i.e. “Policy Flashes,” “Acquisition Letters”, 
etc.) are still accessible on the webpage, but are located in different areas from where they 
were previously located.  The subject matters with new URLs are below.  We will continue 
to inform you of changes to the webpage as they are made. 
 
Policy Flashes:   http://energy.gov/management/listings/policy-flashes 
 
Acquisition Letters:   http://energy.gov/management/listings/acquisition-letters  
 
Financial Assistance Letters:  http://energy.gov/management/listings/active-financial-

assistance-letters 
 
This Flash is available online at: http://energy.gov/management/listings/policy-flashes 
 
Questions concerning this policy flash should be directed to Mike Dombrowski at (202) 287-
1828 or michael.dombrowski@hq.doe.gov. 
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